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Dear parents and carers, 

Friday December 2nd 2022, forthcoming events for the week commencing Monday 5th December 2022  

Monday 05.12.22 

8am-9am 
11.45am 

3.30pm-6pm 
6.45pm-9.15pm 

Breakfast club 
Guitar and ukulele lessons  
After school club 
Brackley Sea Cadets training in the hall 

Tuesday 06.12.22 

8am-9am 
10.10am-midday 

1.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 

6.30pm-7.30pm 

Breakfast club 
Funkeys music lessons 
Brass instrument music lessons  
After school club 
SNYE Year 5 and 6 Youth Club 

Wednesday 07.12.22 

8am-9am 
9.30am 
2.30pm 

3.30pm-6pm 
4pm-8pm 

Breakfast club 
Reception and KS1 Nativity performance to parents 
Reception and KS1 Nativity performance to parents 
After school club 
Sensei Lee’s Karate Club  

Thursday 08.12.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-4.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Young Voices Choir practice with Mrs Meadows and Mrs Verey 
After school club  

Friday 09.12.22 

8am-9am 
Lunchtime 

1.30pm 
3.30pm-4.30pm 

3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Hotshots lunchtime basketball club for year 3-6 
Individual string instrument music lessons 
After school football club with Brackley Town 
After school club 

 
Upcoming Christmas events 

I thought it would be helpful for parents to have a complete list of the all the Christmas themed events taking place 

in school between now and the end of the term. Details below:- 

Date and time Event People involved venue 

07.12.22 

9.30am and 

2.30pm 

Reception and KS1 Nativity 

performance 

Reception and Key Stage 1 

children 

The hall 

13.12.22 

12.30pm-

5.30pm 

KS2 panto trip to Oxford Year 3, 4, and 6 Off site  

The Playhouse House 

14.12.22 

6.30pm-

7.30pm 

KS2 Christmas carol concert Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 The hall 

16.12.22 

All day 

Christmas jumper day Everyone School 

16.12.22 

Lunchtime 

Christmas lunch in the hall Everyone The hall 

Parents are invited to both our reception and KS1 Nativity performances as well as our KS2 Christmas carol concert. 

These are great fundraisers for FOSS who will be supplying refreshments.  
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Upcoming Diary Dates Thought for the day… 

05.12.22 – FOSS committee 

meeting in the staffroom 

07.12.22 – Reception and KS1 

Nativity performance at 9.30am 

and 2.30pm  

13.12.22 – KS2 trip to panto 

14.12.22 – KS2 Carol concert in 

the hall at 6.30pm 

16.12.22 – Christmas jumper day 

16.12.22 – Christmas lunch for the 

children 

 

03.01.23 – INSET DAY 

04.01.23 – Children return for 

term 3 

10.01.23 – Young Voices concert 

in Birmingham  

FOSS Updates 

FOSS would to thank everyone who came along to the book fair, it was a fantastic turnout.  

We would also like to remind everyone of the Santa round table collection on the Saturday 10th Dec at 6pm, we 

need the minimum of 15 helpers so please if you can join us, email us on friendsofsouthfieldschool@gmail.com  

 

Thanks FOSS 

 SPS Achievements this week  

Pre-School – Penny has impressed us all this week with her enthusiasm to learn and her kindness and 

consideration towards her friends. Well done, Penny 

Reception – Zaynab- for excellent behaviour and focus. Joelle- For a positive attitude towards learning.  

Also, a special well done to all the Reception children for their excellent behaviour on our panto trip 

Year 1 and 2 – Everyone – for their impeccable behaviour and manners during our trip to the panto this week! 

You’ve made me so proud!  

Year 3 and 4 – Chloe M - Chloe has had a great attitude to her learning this week and has tried really hard in all 

lessons. Well done Chloe, keep it up and Niamh for consistently giving 100% and also continuing her learning at 

home this week with independent writing. Amazing! 

Year 5 – James - sheer enthusiasm for his learning this week 

Year 6 – Charlie - Amazing curiosity and questioning 

A special headteacher mention to year 6, who have worked brilliantly this week in RE starting their essays about 

Sikhism; it is clear from what you’ve completed so far, that you are experts on this religion! Well done, year 6, keep 

up the brilliant effort!  

 

With best wishes, 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 
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